
Good morning, 

 

Helhoughton Parish Council do not object to this application, however there are concerns 

about the increase in traffic to this area and in particular turning into and out of the access. 

This area of road is historically fragile and will need to be assessed by Highways and any 

other necessary authority. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Jodie Bond 

Parish Clerk 

Helhoughton Parish Council 

 


